## TRASH AND RECYCLING NOTICE

February 19, 2021

To: MSC Owners & Residents From: MSC Board of Directors

Dear Neighbors,

During the Cottages Annual Members Meeting last night, an issue was raised about trash and recycling bins being left out in sight on the Circle.

The Association's bi-laws state "trash, garbage and other waste (including recycling bins) should be suitably screened from the street and adjacent units, ...". To be in compliance with our covenants, your garbage and recycle bins should be stored in the garage, and if not possible, they can be placed on the side or back of the house, hidden behind bushes or a barrier so they are not visible from the street.

We would appreciate everyone's cooperation on this matter. If you have any questions, please give me a call at 908-432-3241.

Sincerely,

Marilee Casale Cottages Board President